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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE 

 

       COMMITTEE: 
□ Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Mngt., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-

Chair 
□ Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair 
x Heather Camp, Bonner Center, Program Director (hcamp@tcnj.edu) 
x Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu) 
x Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager, (fatton@tcnj.edu) 
x Nathan Magee, Professor of Physics (magee@tcnj.edu) 
□ Adam Sferlazzo, Bonner Scholar, Water Watch Ex Bd Member (sferlaz2@tcnj.edu)  
x Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Mngt, Construction, and Campus Safety 

(jwingert@tcnj.edu) 
□ Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu) 

 

TEAMS: 

Curriculum Team 

Demonstration Garden Team 

Outreach Team 

Transportation Team 

  

MEETING MINUTES 
Date:     10 August 2011 
Time:     3:00pm-5:00pm 
Location:       Arts and Interactive Multi-media Building (AIMM) Room 302 
 

I.  Minutes approved. 
 

J.Wingerter 

II.  Discussion Items 
      A.  Bonner/MLUC Projects 
           1.  It was announced that the Bonner students will be arriving on 
campus on August 21st.  August 23rd there will be a 1 hour meeting for the 
incoming Bonner students at which C.Heuring will address the students 
explaining the work and information regarding the PC3. 
           2.  Forestry Inventory 
                More information is needed, but Sustainable NJ, Bonner Teams 
and the local municipality will work together. 
           3.  It was reported that part of the greeting campaign for students 
would be to include a pledge card for sustainability efforts.  The students 
will be asked to pledge 3 things they can do to enhance sustainability on 
campus (i.e. don’t leave water running while brushing teeth, only wash full 
loads of laundry, recycle, etc.) . 
      B.  Curriculum – no report.  W. Fatton will email M.Horst information 
regarding a curriculum template.  M. Horst and N.Magee will be promoting 
Environmental Studies Concentration (ESC) during advising by speaking 
with advisors.  It was suggested information about ESC should be posted on 
the website a few weeks before registration. 
      C.  Transportation – N. Magee reported that icarpool.com has been 
looked into and looks favorable.  B.Potter will give update regarding 
contract issues/information at the next meeting. 
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      D.  Demonstration Garden 
           The team needs to meet with A. Radosti regarding issues with the 
garden. Further discussion was tabled to the next meeting. 
       E.  Website 
             1.  Lire Bots from Bonner is updating the website. It was 
announced the PC3 is on Facebook and Twitter. 
 
III.  Other: 
       A.  The committee was asked to send J. Wingerter their Fall schedules 
to find a common date to schedule PC3 meetings for the upcoming 
semester. 
 
IV.  Announcements 
       A.  Next meeting TBA. 
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